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Licensing

From:
Sent: 27 July 2022 16:47
To: Licensing
Subject: licence application Sweethill Farm. Portland

Categories: Kathryn

Dear Sir/Madam, 
With the regard to the on and off licence application for the above camp site I wish to comment on the unsuitability 
of such a venture. With a school just up the road sales from 12 noon will be during the school day, furthermore the 
expansion of this site since its original use of stables has continued unabated besides objections. Should this 
application be approved then as it is not restricted to the users of the campsite it will create a local gathering place 
for alcohol consumption and notwithstanding the applicants assurances of controlling antisocial behaviour this will 
be after the problem has already arisen and not be on their land therefore outside of their responsibility, we have 
already experienced this when private parties have gone out of control and on one occasion 11 police officers were 
needed to sort out the overspill in adjacent residential areas. 
I would ask the licencing panel that should this application be approved strict conditions be applied and monitored. 
Yours faithfully 


